
TOWN OF SUMNER, BARRON COUNTY
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK AND EXAMINATION OF

ASSESSMENT ROLL

Assessor Natalie Deleasky will hold Open Book on Tuesday, 
June 6, 2023, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the Sumner 
Town Hall, 1550 24½ Street.  Taxpayers may examine the 
2023 assessment roll and meet with the assessor at Open 
Book.   No appointment is necessary to appear at the Open 
Book session.

If you have received a noƟce regarding a change in 
assessment, you may aƩend the Open Book session or 
contact the assessor by phone. The assessor’s contact 
informaƟon can be found on the noƟce you received.

Taxpayers may examine the assessment roll prior to Open 
Book by appointment with the clerk.  Contact the clerk by 
phone:  715-859-6250 or email: clerk@tn.sumner.wi.gov.

NoƟce given May 22, 2023.
Sandra Tomczak, Town Clerk


